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24.10.2024 
 
Dear Students and Parents, 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts in nature conservation, we are thrilled to share an exciting opportunity with you! 
Our school is adopting a magnificent leopard at the Rajiv Gandhi Zoological Park, Katraz, Pune. Through this 
adoption, we hope to nurture a deeper understanding of wildlife and foster a love for nature. 
 
This symbolic adoption by the Ryan Family will contribute to the leopard’s care and well-being, helping to fund 
essential resources. In return, we will receive updates on the animal, along with photographs, and be 
acknowledged on the zoo’s adoption board. 
 
By participating in this program, we are taking an important step in making a meaningful impact on this 
incredible creature's life. Together, let’s work toward preserving and protecting the gifts of nature! 
 
Looking forward to your support in this initiative. 

 
Thanks and Regards 
  

Ruchi Masih 

Ryan International Academy Bavdhan 

www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan 

mailto:feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org
http://www.ryaninternationalacademy.org/bavdhan



